Pc| STANDARD PEST CONTROL

884 Millwood Road
Toronto, Ontario M4G 1X1
(416) 421-9284

January 11, 1988

To Whom It May Concern:

I have been using Bugcon product in our operation and
have found it to be a reliable method of treating many insect
problems.

The retail sales from our store have increased and I

expect demand for this product to continue in the future.
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